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Question: AT 35 

 

Topic:  Correspondence from the Treasurer's office to ASIC re Westpoint 

 

Hansard Page: E41 

 
Senator SHERRY asked: 
Has ASIC responded directly to the issues raised by the Western Australian Department of 
Consumer and Employment Protection and/or the Minister for Consumer and Employment 
Protection—I think it was Mr Kobelke—as a result of that 2002 correspondence? 
 
Mr Lucy—I think that comes under the matter you raised earlier. We will take that on notice and 
become more aware of that communication. 
 
 
 
Answer: 
As indicated in the reply to AT 34, ASIC responded to the Western Australian Department of 
Consumer and Employment Protection on 6 September 2002. 




